CONSULATE GENERAL OF JAPAN 90 BROAD STREET NEW YORK, N. Y. April 12, 1934 Dear Professor Roerich: I am sending you herewith two letters of introduction, with the hope that they may be helpful for your trip. One is addressed to Mr. Eiji Amau, Director of the Information Bureau of the Foreign Office, requesting him to extend to you all facilities during your sojourn in Japan. The other is addressed to the Commissioner of Customs at Yokohama soliciting for any courtesy which the Customs may be able to accord to you and your party on landing. With best wishes for an enjoyable journey, I am, Sincerely yours, Renjotavala. Prof. Nicholas De Roerich 310 Riverside Drive New York, N. Y. RS:SM Enc.

CONSULATE GENERAL OF JAPAN
90 BROAD STREET
NEW YORK CITY, N. Y.



Professor Richalas De Rosrich, 310 Reverside Drive, New York, B. Z.